A APPRENTICESHIP

JOIN US TO LEARN ABOUT APPRENTICESHIP PROGRAMS ON PAINTING
AND DRYWALL FINISHING!

Halioral

Please join us for our open house on November 13t 2018 from 9am-1pm. As part of
National Apprenticeship Week, this event will feature a presentation about DC14
Apprenticeship Programs successful Apprenticeship Program, as well as a facility tour
and a special panel where attendees can hear from our apprentice instructors, the
Director of Training and several of our current apprentices. The event is free and open
to the public and business community.

According to the U.S. Department of Labor, Apprenticeship has dramatically improved
the lives, careers and opportunities for millions of workers, and more than 150,000
businesses over the last 80 years, from careers in healthcare, energy and IT, to
manufacturing, transportation and more.

The benefits are substantial - companies that offer Apprenticeship Programs can
diversify their workforce, improve productivity and profitability, standardize training,
reduce turnover, receive tax credits and more. For apprentices, the average starting
wage is more than $60,000, and workers will earn an average of $300,000 more over
their lifetime than their non-apprentice peers.

Getting started is easier than you think! Apprenticeship helps companies develop a
world-class, customized training model that combines work-based learning with related
classroom instruction using the highest industry standards. Hear about our experience
and learn how you can get started by attending our special open house.

DATE: Tuesday, November 13, 2018

LOCATION: DC14 Apprenticeship Facility: 1101 Taft Ave Berkeley, IL 60163

TIME: 9am-1pm

Refreshments and a light lunch will be served at noon.

Please send your RSVP to Jessica Kollman at jessicakoliman@dcl4apprenticeship.org by
Friday, November 9, 2018.

Help us spread the word! Throughout the week, post to Twitter, Instagram and other social media
platforms using #NAW18 and email your event pictures and videos to NAW@dol.qov so they can be
shared on the National Apprenticeship Website at www.dol.gov/apprenticeship/NAW.




